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5 Things Parents Need to Know Today!
1. It's "Thankful Thursday"! In celebration of Teacher Appreciation Week, I encourage you to express
your gratitude for your favorite teachers by sending them personal messages of appreciation. If you
want to share your gratitude with our school community, here's how:

Write what you are grateful for on a post-it note
Take a picture of it
Post it and tag us on social media, or send it to principal@holytrinityhawks.com

We encourage our Holy Trinity School community to practice gratitude to help us get through these
challenging times.

2. Update on the Opening of the 2020-2021 School Year - As mentioned yesterday, the latest update
from O�ce for Schools is that Bishop McEloy would like us to start our school year as scheduled on
August 19 by opening our campus for on-site instruction. Please read the attached letter from John
Galvan, Director of O�ce for Schools, with more information on the opening the 2020-2021 school
year. In addition, as I shared yesterday, we would like our parents to have a voice and an opportunity
to express feelings and/or concerns about returning to school in August. Therefore, please complete
the hyperlinked Parent Survey in the attached letter that O�ce for Schools has prepared to assess the
year-in-review and to prepare for the year-to-come.

3. Sacrament Video Series - Sr. Mary Kiely has shared that Bishop Barron has a new Sacrament video
series. In the midst of this global pandemic, Bishop Robert Barron says: “Turn this time of waiting into
an evangelical opportunity…” “The Sacraments” will help you understand these signs and channels of
grace and discover the secret behind their persistence down the ages: the presence and power of the
Savior himself.

4. Drive-Thru Hello - We hope to see you tomorrow for a "Drive-Thru Hello" with our Holy Trinity School
educators in the back parking lot from 12-:00 - 1:00 pm. Please enter the back parking lot as if you are
dropping or picking up your child at the crosswalk. See attached �yer for more info.

5. Virtual Talent Show - Does your child have a talent that they would like to share with our school
community. Please view the pdf �yer below for more information. There are only a few more days to
sign-up and submit videos. Contact Mrs. Marentez if you have questions.

Thank you for your continued understanding and support!
As always, please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.
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